
 

 

At 5am the traditional Dawn Service will be held at the Lismore Cenotaph, 

following the March from the "Old Post Office Corner" on the corner of Magellan 
and Molesworth Streets. As a longstanding tradition, former students and choir 

members are welcome to join the choir for the Dawn Service. 

 

The College Principal along with campus captains, will attend the North Lismore 

Memorial service at 8am, the place where soldiers boarded a train taking them 

to the battle fields of Europe in 1914. 

 

We invite students to join The Rivers Secondary College in the main March 
mustering from 8.30am and departing Browns Creek Carpark at 9am, 

proceeding along Molesworth Street to the Lismore Memorial Baths, followed 

by the ANZAC Day commemorative service at the Lismore Cenotaph. Students 

are requested to wear full school uniform and bring a hat and water. 

 

 


